
 

 

Conference Newsletter No. 2     February 2025 

The Conference Committee is pleased to announce that the website is 
now available. www.familyhistoryconference2025.org.au  There is also a 
conference Facebook page. See the Illawarra Family History Group 
Facebook page for the link. 

Family History Fair 

The Family History Fair will be held on Friday 12th September from 
10.00am to 4.00pm. The Fair is free and open to the public. There will 
also be some free speakers during the day. Information for booking for 
exhibitors is on the Exhibitors page of the site. Association members, 
sponsors and speakers have one free table. Extra tables and non-
members cost $30.00 per table per day. 

Speakers 

The program is still to be finalised and will be posted on the website 
when it is completed. There is some information about the program and 
speakers on the website and more will be added as received. There is 
also a Call for Speakers on that page. Enquiries to 
conference0925@gmail.com The NSW&ACT Association of FHS will be 
holding their AGM and a Forum on Saturday afternoon. More details 
later. 

Bookings 

 Bookings will be through Trybooking and are planned to be available 
from 1st March. Prices will be set for in person and online attendance as 
the conference will be livestreamed on Saturday and Sunday. 

http://www.familyhistoryconference2025.org.au/
mailto:conference0925@gmail.com


Accommodation 

See the Accommodation page of the website for links to accommodation 
sites. There is a wide range of possibilities available. 

 

Judy Bull 

Conference Convenor 


